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This half term our school focus is: Trust

Dates for your Diary:

Monday 30th January – 7.30pm FoFS Meeting
Wednesday 1st February –National day of industrial action
Friday 3rd February- Number Day- wear something ‘number’ related!
Monday 6th February – 1.00pm Flushing Pantomime (usual end of day routines will 
apply).
Monday 13th-18th February –Half Term- school closed to pupils.
Thursday 2nd March- World Book (Dress-up!) Day
Tuesday 14th March- Bags2School collection- more details to follow.

Friday 17th March – Comic Relief  more details to follow.

Friday 31st March – End of Spring Term.
Monday 17th April – Start of Summer Term.

Attendance

Seahorses: 90.9%
Starfish: 95.8%

Seals: 92.5%
Dolphins: 94.6%

Well done Starfish!
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Praise Certificates
Seahorses- Stevie and Herbie

Starfish- Roman and Elsie
Seals- Nico and Eli

Dolphins- Holden and Carter
Congratulations Everybody!

Flushing pupils Barnaby, Romilly and Torin attended the first round of Youth Speaks last 
night. They were incredible and managed to make it
through to the next round down in the Penwith area.

We are so proud of you all, as there were so many hopeful entrants.  A huge thank you to 
Mr. Mutsaers, who has been working away on this over the last weeks with the children; and 

a big thank you to the parents for their support, as always!
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Friends of Flushing
Our lovely Friends of Flushing School are

holding their next meeting on
Monday 30th January at 7.30pm [online].
All parents or carers are welcome to attend-
just email:  friends.flushing.sch@gmail.co.uk

for the link to the meeting!

Next week is National Story Telling 
Week. We will be marking this 

important week with paired reading 
across the classes and teachers 

swapping classes to share favourite 
stories. We would welcome any stories 
your children would like to bring into 

school to share especially any they may 
have written themselves! 

Let's celebrate reading together!

FRIDAY 3rd FEBRUARY
Please make your 

donations on ParentPay
NSPCC Number Day 

Donations

Parents
Here at Flushing, we are aiming to go cash-less, as far as is 

possible. To this end, please ensure have activated your 
ParentPay account (see Mrs Tucker if you need the details), 
and you are able to access your account, as this method will 

increasingly be being used for paying for school-related 
items. Many thanks for your support in this.

Uniform
Just a reminder about uniform.  It is 

important that pupils wear the 
correct uniform to school each day.  
Long hair should also be tied back 

and we ask that jewellery is also kept 
to a minimum.  

Continued thanks for your support in 
this important matter.

mailto:friends.flushing.sch@gmail.co.uk

